
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Maney Hill Newsletter
 

Dates for your diary 
May 

11
th

 – 15
th
 Year 5 Residential 

17
th

 – PTA Fun Run 
22

nd
 – break up for half term 

June 
1

st
 – Staff Training Day 

2
nd

 – School re-opens 
10

th
 Sports Day 

17
th

 – Area Sports Day 
18

th
 – Y1 Class Assembly 

19
th

 – PTA Quiz Night 
w/b 22

nd
 – Y5 Bike-ability 

w/b 22
nd

 Y6 Transition Day to 
Sutton Park 

July 
1

st
 Y6 Transition Day 

1
st
 – Buddies Afternoon 
1

st
 – Y4 Bike-ability 

4
th

 – PTA Summer Fayre 
w/b 6

th
 Reports to parents 

8
th

 – PTA Discos 
w/b 13

th
 Parents’ Open Afternoon 

and Parents’ Evening Drop-in 
17

th
 – last day of year 

 
 
 
 
 

September 
3

rd
 & 4

th
 – Staff Training Days 

7
th

 – first day of Autumn Term 

October 
3

rd
 – PTA Summer Ball 

November 
7

th
 – Bonfire Night 

December 
4

th
 – Christmas Fayre 

16
th

 – PTA Discos 
 

Headteacher:  
Mrs S Whitehead BSc NPQH 

 
Deputy Headteacher:  
Miss S Antrobus BEd 

Contact Us 
 

Maney Hill Primary School 
Maney Hill Road  
 Sutton Coldfield  

B72 1JU      
   

0121 464 9673 
 

enquiry@maneyhill.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been a quiet week in school, and not simply because the Year 5 class are on 

residential! The Year 6 and Year 2 classes have been working hard completing their 

SATs tests and the school has been super quiet so as not to disturb anyone. As 

always, the children doing SATs have been calm, sensible and doing their best which 

is all we ask. The Year 6 class are looking forward to a super trip to Dovedale next 

week when they will be looking at the features of a river. The Year 5 class are due 

back from their week in North Wales at approximately 5pm on Friday. We will, of 

course, keep parents updated should there be a change.  Mrs Whitehead 

 

 

FUN RUN 

Don't forget Fun Run/Walk this Sunday.  

Starts at 11.15am. Bacon sandwiches and refreshments available. 

Entries taken on the day. Please come and run, walk or support those 

taking part. 

 
 

The next PTA meeting is on the 20th May. 

All welcome to attend. 

SCOOTERS 

Despite several pleas for children, including pre-school children, not to ride 

their scooters in the playground, we still have several children doing this. I 

was shocked to hear that this week a child crashed their scooter into the legs 

of a parent.  

Scooters are great fun but parents, please ensure your child doesn’t ride 

their scooter in the playground.    Mrs Whitehead 



 

 

 
Class of the Week 

 

Congratulations to Year 6 who are our ‘top class’ 

during lunchtimes.  

 

 

 

Reception  Cody Dawe & Jessica Ashley 

Year 1   Lauren Riordan & Amelia Moors 

Year 2   Whole Class 

Year 3   Joshua Key & Poppy Read 

Year 4  Jack Richards & Amy Jones 

Year 5  on residential 

Year6  Whole Class 

                                    

                              

Reception Class have been creative! 

 

Reception class have been reading ‘The Rainbow 

Fish’. They created a piece of ‘Big Art’ where they 

created an underwater scene. 

 

Their Year 6 buddies helped create sea creatures 

using a range of different materials. 

 

 

 

SPORTS DAY 

Mr Wigley is busy with preparations for our annual 

Sports Day.  

Throughout the year we have a wide variety of 

sporting activities available to all the children, both 

during lessons and after school. The annual Sports 

Day is a highlight of our summer calendar. 

Further information regarding this year’s 

arrangements will be coming to parents soon. 

School Dinners 

Look out for a special menu on Thursday 21st May. 

At the Seaside 

On the menu that day will be: 

Fish and Chips 

Hot Dogs 

Ice creams 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Tyrrell and the School Councillors are currently 

working on the school menu.  Miss Tyrrell reports that the 

children have made some excellent suggestions for meals 

which are tasty and healthy.  

If your child has any suggestions please encourage them 

to share their ideas with the councillors in their class.  

Merit Awards 

 


